BAINBRIDGE TOWNSHIP PARKS COMMITTEE MINUTES

Wednesday, August 15, 2018

Meeting called to order at 7:01 P.M. at River Road Park

Members Present: Chairman Marty Sfiligoj, Vice Chairman Tora Consolo, Tobe Schulman,

Becky Obradovic, Bill Curran, Sue Curran & Sammy Service Department Representatives: Tab Gordon

Guests: Roger Weiss & Sunny

PUBLIC COMMENTS:

• Roger Weiss commented:

- o Average of 25 plus people at the Dog Park daily
- Has one \$250 donation turned in to the Township for one three person bench with a plaque and three more people promising \$250 dollar donations for the same.
- o Roger obtained five quotes for plaques, with three viable on-line choices

MINUTES APPROVAL:

• Marty Sfiligoj made a motion to approve the July 25, 2018 minutes seconded by Tobe Schulman.

OLD BUSINESS:

- Dog Park discussion:
- Parks Committee came up with the following recommendation for the Service Department and Trustees:
 - More benches are needed in the Dog Park. We recommend six more three person benches to be placed in the large dog area. The two two person benches can then be moved into the small dog area. We are requesting an estimate on materials and labor from the service department for the additional six benches. Any donations of \$250 for each bench would include a plaque. The specs on the plaques need to be worked out to fit the desired spot on the benches. We are requesting from Jeff Markley or Jim Stanek for any recommendations for local plaque suppliers. The Parks Committee would like to see the bench/plaque project completed in 2018.
 - Marty Sfiligoj made a motion to approve the recommendation which was seconded by Tobe Schulman passing unanimously.
- Check with Fiscal Officer on how much is in the Dog Park donation fund
- Discussed possibly adding engraved pavers next spring. More details need to be worked out. Tab was asked if the Service Department could do a scope of work & preliminary layout to study the feasibility of such a project.
- Reviewed latest version of the questionnaire with edits. Becky Obradovic will send out the final version by the Parks Committee to be submitted to the Trustees for approval

NEW BUSINESS:

• Discussed moving forward with picnic pavilion at the old Nature Center Chimney and possibly a Water Fall Observatory Deck in the future.

PARKS REPORT:

- Tab reported parking lot work at River Road
- Ox Roast a success
- Minimal usage observed on this Wednesday night at River Road Park
- General condition of River Road Park looks good.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:05 made by Marty Sfiligoj seconded by Tora Consolo Next Meeting Wednesday September 26, 2018 at Settlers Park